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Stacie Jones 

    

Mrs. Walker, Mrs. Smith, and our elementary students did a fantastic job at our 
Christmas Program on December 20th.  All of our students looked so nice and they 
sang beautifully! It was another wonderful program and I couldn’t be more proud of 
our students and staff for all the hard work they put in to make it so entertaining. 

Upcoming Events: 

January 18th- 1st and 2nd Grade WOWW Field Trip to the Citadel Art Museum in 
Canadian 

January 19th- Family Literacy Night at 6:00 in the ES/MS Library 

January 27th- 1st Grade WOWW Field Trip to the Lone Star Ballet production of A 
Children’s Rainforest Odyssey at the Amarillo Globe News Center  

February 1st- 3rd and 4th Grade WOWW Field Trip to the Citadel Art Museum in 
Canadian 

February 3rd- PTO Bobcat Ballers perform at halftime of the varsity basketball 
game that begins at 8:00 in the HS Gym 

February 5th through 11th- National School Counselor Week 

February 7th through 13th- Elementary Staff Smart Team Building 



Words aren’t enough to express how appreciative we are of all of you for what you 
do for our school.  We were all so surprised at our district meeting on Friday, 
December 16th!! It was wonderful to see the tears of joy and hear the squeals of 
delight when we opened our envelopes.  THANK YOU all so very much for that 
surprise and for all that you do each and every day to make Sunray ISD a great 
place to learn! You are an awesome school board and we are blessed to have such 
dedicated, thoughtful, and simply amazing board members! You truly are an All 
Star Team!!!  


